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Report 

Plantation Drive  

Today on the 20-03-2025, the Department of Environmental Science in 

collaboration with the Eco-Club of the college, under the patronage of the worthy 

principal, Prof. (Dr.) Neelofar Bhat organized a Plantation Drive across the 

college campus to commemorate ‘International Day of Forests’ celebrated on 21st 

of March every year. The main aim of this drive was to create an insight among the 

students towards the conservation and sustainability of the forests in particular and 

the trees in general. This initiative aimed to enhance the green space in the college 

campus leading to overall development of the landscape together with providing 

immense green cover. The plantation drive started with the ceremonial planting of 

first sapling by the worthy principal followed by huge participation from the staff 

as well as the student community. The teachers and the students of this college 

ensured to look after the planted saplings, keep planting more trees in the future 

and also motivate others to do the same. 

 

    
 

 

S/d 

Prof. (Dr.) Neelofar Bhat 
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